
FLUSHING C of E PRIMARY SCHOOL
Nourishing to flourish in our world.

NEWSLETTER 

secretary@flushing.cornwall.sch.uk Friday 12th January 2024
This half term our school focus is: Trust

Dates For YourDiary
Tuesday 16th January No after school club this evening staff training 

Tuesday 16th January- Seals Class, Geevor Mine Workshop (in class)

Tuesday 23rd January Maths Workshop for Parents 2.45pm

Friday 26th January Youth Speaks (more details to follow)

Monday 29th January- Number Day- Dress up as a Rock Star, in our Times Tables Challenge Day

Tuesday 6th February - Internet Safety Day

Tuesday 5th March - Songfest, Falmouth Pavilions (more details to follow)

Thursday 7th March World Book Day dress up as your favourite book character!

Friday 15th March Comic Relief (more details later)

Attendance

Starfish 92.8%

Seals 98.3%

Dolphins 97.4%

Congratulations !
Starfish Class won the 

Lunchtime Award

this week!

Praise Certificates
Starfish Erin and Wilf

Seals Obi, Dougie and Cricket
Dolphins Peter and Lois

Congratulations Everybody!

We would like to invite parents of the Starfish Class our Math's Workshop. 
This will be with Sonia Wilcox the subject lead and Zoe Mitchell the class teacher. 

It will take place on Tuesday 23rd January in the Starfish Class. 
It will start at 2:45pm and finish before the end of the day.

We look forward to seeing you, if you are able to attend.



Dolphins have been really 
creative this week, during the 

launch of their Our Planet 

exciting session 
drawing (and if they 
chose to, tasting!) 

pasties as part of their 
Tin Mining and 
Treasure topic.

Immersive, Inspiration 
Days at Flushing



Ferry News

I have been informed that the the ferry is 
scheduled to be serviced next month and 

as such, may be out of action for a few 
weeks; if you use the ferry, please be 

prepared to make alternative 
arrangements to get to school. 

Please call:  07974 799773 for more 
information.

NB: Jus t a  reminder, the ferry i s entirely independent of 
the school; a lthough office staff will always endeavour  

to hel p, i f they can, should issues arise.

Census Day Menu 
Change

The menu for next 
Thursday 18th Jan will be:
It would be really helpful if 
all children in Reception, 
Years 1 & 2 could have 

lunch on this day as part of 
our funding is calculated by 
how many KS1 pupils eat a 

school lunch on this day.

Sporting News!

Today many of the children in years 4, 5 and 6 took 
part in a cross-country competition at Penryn 

college. it was so wonderful to see the children put 
in so much effort to do the absolute best that they 
could. Their support and encouragement of one 

another was fantastic. We were the smallest school 
in attendance but had the largest number of 

children taking part which I think really reflects the 
attitude of our children. Well done to every single 

one.

Mrs Wilcox and Mr Mutsaers


